
22/07/2020 

MR Tom Griffiths 
- 3 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Tom.griffiths@cba.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0744 - 635 Warringah Road FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

Dear sirs

Why is Forestville becoming the home for so many boarding houses? There is already one on 
the corner of Warringah and Altona amd I have seem several attempts to apply for more over 
the months. The area is a family suburb. Roads and public transport is already at capacity. I 
object to the building of another one.

Tom 

Sent: 22/07/2020 8:55:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


